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Five Charlotte County students are going to be recognized at the first Do The Right Thing Award Program on October 1, 2015
The first recipient for our October DTRT program is Kordell Slater a senior at Port Charlotte High School and the son Noreen McNamara and the grandson of Gary and Patricia McNamara.

Kordell Slater assisted in reviving a student who was deemed as unconscious with no vitals signs. He retrieved a defibrillator to be utilized to bring the heart back to a normal rhythm of the unconscious student. Kordell assisted the administration team, teachers, the nurse, fellow students and law enforcement with his ability to deliver a life-saving device. We are all thankful for what he did.
Konner Rivera is the next person  recognized for October 2015. Konner is a sixth grade student at Murdock Middle School and is the son of Wendy and Javiel Rivera.

Not too long ago, there was a fight at the bus stop between two students. Knowing that this was not a good situation, Konner tried to break up the fight and ended up getting hurt in the process. We applaud Konner for stepping in and helping out. 
Finally we recognized three young ladies who were nominated for the same great deed. The first is Brielle Salatino, the daughter of Richard Salatino and the granddaughter of Janet Salatino. Brielle is a second grade student at Deep Creek Elementary School. Next are Faith Bailey and Gracie Bailey, the daughters of Ashlee and Brian Bailey. Faith is in the fifth grade at Deep Creek while Gracie is a second grade student at the same school.

These three young girls have each donated between 12 and 13 inches of hair to the Locks of Love Foundation. In fact, Gracie has done it twice! At these ages, hair is so much of their personality! Fancy braids, pretty curls and so many compliments on their long beautiful hair make the girls feel good. All three of these girls wanted to help young people who either didn’t have hair or needed wigs do to an illness. What a wonderful thing to do.

We always like to hear about all of the wonderful things our youth are doing in our communities. If you know of a youth in Charlotte County doing good deeds please nominate them for a Do the Right Thing award at www.puntagordapolice.com or call the Executive Director of Do the Right Thing of Charlotte County, Corporal Tony Pribble at 941-639-4111.
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